ELECTIONS
ARE COMING!

Local Elections are taking place on Wednesday,
27 October 2021

To vote, you must be |IEC registered in the area in which
you live.

ARE YOU CORRECTLY REGISTERED? NOT SURE?

WE WILL HELP YOU CHECK AND MAKE
CORRECTIONS IF NEEDED

Tuesday, 8 June from 10am — 12.30pm
in the library

BRING YOUR ID DOCUMENT & CELLPHONE



